
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 

Thursday, February 6, 2025 10:20 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Lillian Barrios 
FW: PSC Contact Form docket 20250029 

This is for TECO Electric not Peoples Gas. Please, add to docket 20240172. 

From: Lillian Barrios <LBarrios@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2025 3:43 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form docket 20250029 

Hello, 

Please forward to the Clerk's office. 

Thank you! 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 7:13 AM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; robyn9807@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding- General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Robyn Frelich 
Company: Resident of FL 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: robyn9807@gmail.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00773-2025 

TECO's constant rate hikes are unacceptable and place an unfair burden on residents. With the cost ofliving 
already rising, another increase will hurt families and small businesses. TECO should focus on better financial 
management instead of passing costs onto customers while executives continue to profit. The Florida Public 
Service Commission and local officials must step in to protect consumers from these unnecessary increases. 
Enough is enough- stop the price hikes! 
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